
The  ACA  and  Looking  Ahead
Beyond 2015

Littler Mendelson will present a free webinar
on  employer  responsibility  requirements
imposed  by  the  Affordable  Care  Act.

The webinar will be Tuesday, Dec. 16, beginning at 1 p.m.
Eastern time.

On its website, the firm says that in 2015, employers with 100
or more full-time employees will be required to comply with
the  employer  responsibility  requirements  imposed  by  the
Affordable Care Act (ACA).

In this webinar, Littler attorneys will review these pay or
play rules, and will discuss what is in store for employers
beyond 2015. From the phasing out of transitional relief to
the Cadillac tax, presenters will explain how employers should
continue preparing for what the ACA has in store for years to
come.

Register for the webinar.
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